
SAINT PAUL ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 
209 Washington St., P O Box 544, Delaware City, DE 19706-0544  
St. Paul’s Official Website is: http://www.StPaulsRCChurch.org.   
E-Mail Address:   STPAULSDECITY@verizon.net 
Phone:    (302) 834-4321      
   
Pastor:    Rev. Monsignor George Brubaker 
Deacon:   Deacon Charles Schauber, Sr.  
     
Secretary:  Mrs. Linda Michel (Monday & Tuesday, 9AM – 2PM) (302) 834-4321 
Knights of Columbus:  Joe Ferarra, Membership  (570) 982-2452 
 

Confessions:  ½ hour before each Mass for twenty minutes or by appointment.   
 

For the reception of the Sacraments of Baptism, Reconciliation, Eucharist, Confirmation,  
and Marriage, please see the parish website. 
 

St. Paul’s Cemetery Information:  Contact Scott Hudson at (302) 656-3323 or email at 
shudson@cathcemde.org 
 

Please visit and LIKE our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/698842276869943/  
 
Please consider an offering online at: http://www.stpaulsrcchurch.org/stpaulsrcc_donate.htm to assist  
In the support of our Parish.  Thank you for your continued generosity. 
 
 
 

 

OFFERTORY COLLECTION       9/18 Offertory    $ 1205 
     Share in the Spirit  $ 369 
     9/11 Offertory   $1,062    
 

This week - a second collection will be taken up for Repairs to our Church Buildings        
  
The weekly Mass from the Cathedral of Saint Peter in Wilmington will be live-streamed on Sunday 
mornings at 9:30 AM at YouTube.com/DioceseOfWilm. 
 

Society of Saint Vincent de Paul – Homeless Project –  
The St Paul's conference of the Society of St Vincent de Paul will be collecting donations of water, suntan lotion 
and rain ponchos in July and August for our homeless project.  We distribute small bags of food, water, and 
personal items directly to the homeless in Delaware.   During these summer months, we would like to include 
small (personal size) bottles of suntan lotion and plastic rain ponchos.  Dollar Tree and other dollar stores are a 
good source for these items and they can also be found at many other stores and online.  Please leave any 
donations under the statues to the side of the altar and we will collect them and hand them out to the homeless.    
Thank you & God bless you. 
 

Offertory Envelopes for the year, beginning October 16, 2022 are now available to be picked 
up in the last pews on both sides of the church. If you wish to receive or discontinue 
receiving envelopes please contact the office via email STPAULSDECITY@verizon.net or by 
calling 302-834-4321during office hours. Thank you. 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Saturday September 24   5:00 PM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE 
Sunday  September 25 9:00 AM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE 
Saturday October 1 5:00 PM (RIP) Helen Brannon & Margaret Townsend 
    AND 
    (RIP) Sr. Alice Therese OSFS by Hilary McNulty 
Sunday  October 2  9:00 (RIP) Helen & Stephan Sefcik 
 

The Sanctuary Candle is lit from 9/25 – 10/08 in memory of Lewis Patterson by the Paterson Family 
 
RETROUVAILLE:  REDISCOVER THE LOVE IN YOUR MARRIAGE - Tens of thousands of 
couples have healed their marriages through Retrouvaille (pronounced Retro-vy).  If you know 
anyone who could benefit from this program, please pass this on.  Couples learn to build 
communication skills and to increase intimacy.  It provides help for marriage problems, difficulties 
or crises.  The next program begins the weekend of October 14 - 16 at the Family Life Center in 
Malvern, PA.  For more information, or to register, visit www.HelpOurMarriage.org or call 215-
766-3944 or 800-470-2230.  All inquiries are strictly confidential. 
 
Marian Pilgrimage - Oct. 1, 9AM. 5-PM Holy Spirit Church, New Castle. Mass at 9 AM., Rosary, 
Confessions, Eucharistic Adoration, Vigil Mass at 4 PM. Bishop Koenig will be in attendance and 
concelebrate Mass. Speakers are local author W. Bruce Ingram, author of  “Lisieux’s Poet Laureate: 
Gems from St. Therese’s Correspondence”, and Rwandan genocide survivor Immaculee Ilibagiza, 
author of “Left to Tell.” For more information, go to www.cdow.org/marianpilgrimage/ 
 
Pregnancy and Infant Loss Remembrance Day Mass Oct. 14, 7 PM: St. Joseph Parish in 
Middletown, sponsored by the Office of Marriage and Family Life. All are invited to attend. Bishop 
Koenig, will be the presider. 
 
Victorian Tea fundraiser, Oct. 15, 11 AM- 2 PM hosted by Delaware Right to Life. St. Thomas More 
Oratory, 45 Lovett Ave., Newark. $25 per person. More information, 
https://derighttolife.org/calendar.  To register: www.derighttolife.org/calendar More information 
about UD programs, www.udcatholic.org/   
 
Craft Fair and Bake Sale, Oct. 29, 3-7 PM Oct. 30, 8 AM.-3 PM.: Holy Family Church Hall, 15 
Gender Rd., Newark. Hosted by Holy Family Women’s Group. Come join us for your holiday 
shopping. Vendors and Crafters welcome. $25 per table for both days. For more info or to register 
contact holyfamilycraftshow@gmail.com 
 

 
 

Twenty Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 


